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Proceeds of the golf outing aid the Hal Naragon Memorial Scholarship
Fund which provides scholarships to three Barberton High School
seniors annually. Donations can be made payable to the Barberton
Community Foundation to support the golf outing or directly to the
scholarship.

Harold “Hal” Naragon was a well-respected member of the Barberton
community and admired by everyone who knew him for his kind and
gracious nature. Hal tried out for the Cleveland Indians while still
attending Barberton High School. His career as a catcher in the
Indian’s organization lasted several years, including a two-year stint in
the Marine Corps where Hal played for the Quantico baseball team.
    
He returned to the Indians for the historic 1954 season. In the years
that followed, Hal played for the Washington Senators and Minnesota
Twins, then became a bullpen coach for the Twins and Detroit Tigers.
He retired from baseball in 1969, having been on three American
League Championship teams, including the 1968 World Series
Champion Detroit Tigers. 

Hal spent the next 17 years serving the local sports community as the
proprietor of Barberton Sporting Goods. The high school varsity
baseball field was named in his honor in 2004, and the City of
Barberton inducted him into the Walk-of-Fame in 2015. Hal Naragon
passed away on August 31, 2019, at the age of 90. 

Support A charitable event

About Hal Naragon

Join us! 

RSVP By April 22

For questions, sponsorships, or raffle items: 
contact Chad Bradley at
halnaragoncharities@gmail.com

Please make checks payable and return registrations to:

Barberton Community Foundation
460 W. Paige Ave. 
Barberton, OH 44203
(330) 745-5995 | www.barbertoncf.org

As a registered 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code and further designated as a 509(a)(3) public charity, all donations made to Barberton Community Foundation are tax-deductible.
(Tax ID: 34-1846432)


